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The National Health Service Finance (Wales) Bill has been laid today.

This Bill contributes to the Welsh Government's proposals in ‘Together for Health’ to 
introduce a more flexible finance regime for Local Health Boards.

It can be found at (http://www.assemblywales.org/bus-home/bus-business-fourth-assembly-
laid-docs/pri-ld9490-e.pdf?langoption=3&ttl=PRI-LD9490%20-
%20National%20Health%20Service%20Finance%20%28Wales%29%20Bill ). 

The Regulatory Impact Assessment has also been published and available at 
(http://www.assemblywales.org/bus-home/bus-business-fourth-assembly-laid-docs/pri-
ld9490-em-e.pdf?langoption=3&ttl=PRI-LD9490-EM%20-
%20National%20Health%20Service%20Finance%20%28Wales%29%20Bill%20-
%20EXPLANATORY%20MEMORANDUM ).

I shall be making a Legislative Statement in Plenary tomorrow to introduce the Bill.


